
 
 

December 8, 2020 
 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 

 
The District has received the following donations: 
 

1. The Kenosha Walmart donated $9,000 worth of school supplies for KUSD students.  
 
Administrative Recommendation 
 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed gift(s), grant(s) or 
bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal 


